
 

  MEDIA RELEASE  

 

 

ERIS S. TAYLOR 
SHERIFF-CORONER 

 

 

Case Number: BG 24-00095 

Date: January 23, 2024  

Location: Riverbed,  

Type:  Stabbing, Attempt Homicide & Assault with Deadly Weapon 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 23, 2024 

             Stabbing-Attempt Homicide 

San Benito County, CA – On Tuesday, January 23, 2024, at approximately 1518 p.m., San 

Benito County Sheriff’s deputies responded to report of a stabbing, in a section of the San 

Benito riverbed, located in the area of Fourth Street and San Juan-Hollister Rd, Hollister. 

Arriving Deputies located a female victim, who was homeless, living in the riverbed. The 

female victim had sustained a single stab wound to the upper chest. Deputies administered 

medical aid and called for Hollister Fire and an ambulance, who responded. The female victim 

was transported to a trauma center for further medical treatment.    

Deputies also encountered two female suspects, who were in the process of leaving the area, 

and both were detained. The two detained suspects were found in possession of a knife, 

consistent with that used in the stabbing.  

The investigation revealed the two detained suspects had allegedly responded to the victim’s 

tent and began to slash the victim’s tent, while the female victim was inside. The victim 

confronted the two suspects. The female victim was reported to have been held down and then 

stabbed at least one time in the upper torso.  

Both detained female suspects were transported and booked into the San Benito County Jail, 

for the felony violations of 664/187 P.C-Attempted Homicide and 245(a) P.C-Assault with a 

Deadly Weapon.  

Anyone with information on this case is urged to contact the San Benito County Sheriff’s Office 

on our anonymous tip-line at (831) 636-4080. Or you can TEXT-A-TIP to 888777 by typing TIP 

SBCSO followed by your message. To Sign up for NIXLE ALERTS text SBCSO to 888777 and 

follow the prompts.  
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